
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Wednesday, March 16, 2022 - 10:00 am and   
Friday, March 18, 2022 - 3:00 p.m. 

   
DUE TO COVID-19 – “SPACING RULES AND MASKING RULES”  

WILL APPLY TO EVERYONE 

 

 
Pursuant to the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), 
requirements, the East Chicago Housing Authority (ECHA) is conducting a 
Public Hearing to discuss ECHA’s request for an appropriation of funding 
from the City of East Chicago.   
 
A Public Hearing regarding the Request for Funding is scheduled for 
Wednesday, March 16, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. and Friday, March 18, 2022, 
at 3:00 p.m. at the Conference Room of the ECHA Administrative Office, 
4444 Railroad Ave., East Chicago, IN  46312.   
 
The Purpose of the Public Hearing is to Discuss the City Council’s approval 
for a $3 Million dollar loan from the City, for the development of the 206 
Apartment units, known as the Lakeshore Manor Apartments, located at 
3521 Main St., East Chicago, Indiana. 
 
A comment form will be available to fill out and turn in at the meetings. 
 
If you have any questions, contact Christopher Vincent, Deputy Director,  at 
219-397-9974. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


